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Plainview-Old Bethpage Central School District
      Child Care Program
The Before School and After School program is up and running and getting ready to welcome your kindergartners in September. The online registration process will begin on June 4, 2024, with an orientation at 6:30 PM in the Stratford Road auditorium. Registration begins at 7:00 PM on June 4th, and will continue until August 16, 2024, for the first day of school start. We encourage you not to register until you are 100% sure of your schedule.  Once registered, there are no changes until October 20th and you will be responsible for paying for 6 weeks of Child Care. Your first invoice must be paid for your child to begin the program. Registration is done through Family ID and more information will be found on the district website under “Families” or at www.pobschools.org/domain/292.

The 2024-2025 rates are as follows:
1. Registration fee is non-refundable and will be $50 per child.
2. Rates will be as follows:
a. For 2 hours in the morning - $16
b. For 2 hours in the afternoon - $16
c. For 3 hours in the afternoon - $24
          There is no sibling discount.
3. Extra hour fees will remain at $10.
4. There will be a 10% discount for paying in full.

The schedule that you choose when you register will need to remain in effect until October 20, 2024.  Two changes will be allowed for the school year with one change between October 20th and January 31st.  A second change will be allowed between February 1st and May 30th. 
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